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City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

RE: Regional Sports Networks
Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services. As you may know, many sporting events and broadcasts were put on hold during the
pandemic. We have been working hard to recover the fees regional sports networks charged us
for those sporting events and broadcasts during the hiatus to pass back to our customers.

We are currently notifying customers in your community of a courtesy adjustment related to
these fees. This adjustment reflects what has been committed to us by the regional sports
networks in your area to date. We will continue to work to recover additional funds where
possible. We are committed to giving our customers 100% of what we receive.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kyle

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170



